
To receive a report on the setup of the Town Councillor Sessions and consider 

any actions and associated expenditure 

 

Each month a small number of Members hold the ‘Meet Your Councillor’ session 

outside of Bloom hearing in Fore Street. 

It has become custom and practice for these Members to call first at the Guildhall and 

collect the a-frame (now replaced with a pull-up banner) a table and other 

paraphernalia, carrying these items up Fore Street to where the items are assembled. 

Members have, over a period of time, expressed concerns that not all are able to carry 

these items without difficulty and that possibly this has deterred some Members from 

attending these sessions. 

This arrangement pre-dates our Service Delivery Department and the existence of 

STC vehicles. 

I would propose that Council agrees to make these voluntary sessions easier to run 

and attend by asking Service Delivery to deliver the necessary items to the position 

outside of Blooms, in time for the 10.00 start, returning at 12.00 to pick up said items. 

I would ask Members to support this proposal. 

 

End of report 

Cllr Pete Samuels 


